
 
 

NOTICE REGARDING STANDARDS AND POLICIES 
 
 

The Standards and Policies of The Commission on Legal Counsel for Indigents are not 

intended as a contract of employment and do not constitute one. The Standards and Policies may 

be  modified, deleted, suspended, or discontinued at any time, pursuant to Rules adopted by The 

Commission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted at October 27th, 2006 Meeting 


